Terri Mazzarella

From: Elaina Lambert

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 11:20 AM
To: Terri Mazzarella

Subject: 2 Blake Drive

Hi Terri,

As of today, there are no open/pending permits or records of code violations for 2 Blake Drive.

Have a great day,

Elaina Lambert

Technical Assistant
Construction Department



